
Editorial
Dear readers,

I don’t know how to begin with, but I can tell that we are very sad 
and sorry for those that are suffering of those who died from the new 
Coronavirus Covid-19 infection all over the world. We are also very sorry 
for our colleagues who lost their lives on duty. For us, they are heroes. 
While I am writing this, the number of infected people has come close 
to 800.000, and the death toll has risen to 38.000. As we also feel in our 
country, there is a danger of shortages of medical supplies. It could be 
disastrous for the economy, which has already been affected.

We can imagine from this pandemic that in the future, the diseases that 
will threaten people’s health very seriously will be infectious diseases. 
All countries must have gotten a lesson from this outbreak, and they will 
probably design their health systems and strategies according to this.

Cyprus Journal of Medical Sciences, like all other journals, will be very welcome to publish any type of 
manuscripts related to the Covid-19 infectious disease. 

We have to remember that apart from fighting the disease, we should sit and think where we made wrong. 
Hopefully, we will recover soon, but if we don’t change ourselves and our strategies of life, this might recur. 
Solidarity is important. Peace is important. Respect for nature, animals, and plants is important. They have the 
same rights as us to live in this world. 

As the Editor-in-Chief of the Cyprus Journal of Medical Sciences, I wish a healthier and peaceful life for 
everyone. I hope that all countries recover soon. I also wish good luck to my colleagues, who are working to 
find a vaccine or medicine for the treatment of the disease.

Best regards,

Sonuç Büyük
Editor-in-Chief
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